UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
Office of Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

Earth System Research Laboratory

325 Broadway — David Skaggs Research Center

Boulder, Colorado 80305-3337

September 14, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm my intention to participate as a non-funded Co-PI in your
proposed research project involving the SARWeather System. I understand the extent and
justification of my participation in the project as stated in the proposal.

After the proposal is funded, I will help implement, test and refine the concept of the
SARWeather System. I will work with the Reiknistofa { vedurfredi - Belgingur team as a
scientific and technical consultant for the proposed project. I strongly believe that the proposed
project will provide a great opportunity for researchers and developers in both the research and
application/operational communities to collaboratively integrate observations, large-scale
computing systems, and numerical weather prediction (NWP) models to provide an efficient
platform for weather risk management that academics, as well as various industrial sectors, can

utilize for research and operational risk management.

Sincerely,

Jian-Wen Bao
Weather and Climate Physics Division
NOAA/Earth System Research Laboratory

325 Broadway, Mail Stop: R/PSD3
Boulder, CO 80305-3328




